
Notice of Restart of the Training Course for Year 2020 
 

This is to refer you to the suspended Year 2020 First Batch Conversion/Induction Procurement 

Training Programme into the Procurement Cadre on Monday, March 23, 2020 as a result of 

the outbreak of the covid-19 pandemic. 

 

Following the removal of the lock down and gradual return to normalcy by both the Federal 

and States Governments, the Bureau hereby wish to inform all the already shortlisted 

candidates that the training programme has now been rescheduled to restart from Sunday, 

November 8- Saturday, November 28, 2020 at the Digital Bridge Institute (DBI), Lagos 

State. 

 

The Bureau in collaboration with the management of Digital Bridge Institute (DBI), Lagos 

State have implemented the NCDC approved protocols with regards to the reopening of 

educational institutions and such likes. 

 
The already shortlisted candidates are expected to comply with the following guidelines: 
 

i. Resumption date is Sunday, November 8, 2020; 
ii. Lectures commences on Monday, November 9, 2020; 
iii. Examination  date is Saturday, November 28, 2020; 
iv. Those yet to register or not have completed registration should do so  via the 

registration portal (https://pocr.bpp.gov.ng/Account/Login) on the Bureau’s 
website- www.bpp.gov.ng on or before Friday, November 6, 2020( only for those 
who did not register); 

v. Print a copy of confirmation of registration to the venue for verification( only for 
those who did not register); 

vi. The revised training course progamme would be sent via email addresses provided; 
vii. Must present a certified Certificate of Medical fitness issued from a recognised  

Government Hospital as at November 4, 2020; 
viii. The Bureau reserves the right prior or post the training to withdraw or cancel the 

eligibility and attendance  of any candidate found to have misrepresented 
information  without  incurring any liability; 

ix. The cost of stay of each candidate shall be the full responsibility of the Agency and 
the Bureau is absorbed from any liability; 

x. You are advised to come with your own personal facemasks and hand 
sanitizers; 

xi. Request for any clarification with respect to the candidates shall only be made via 
emails:  procurementcadre@bpp.gov.ng/info@bpp.gov.ng  or call 08055171713, 
08036888773, 08035958600;or further enquiry on accommodation call any of these 
numbers- 08177777602, 08177777603, 08177777604, 08033211344;  

http://www.bpp.gov.ng/
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